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Dear Planning Inspectorate
Would like to put in some points of view on biodiversity cultural heritage with regards to the
relocation of Sutton station the importance of why the 2 items go together in order to keep the
wildlife corridor open along the disused rail bed and to avoid the area becoming a magnet for
poor behavior.
Also the keeping of the railway buildings together and kept within there historic environment with
access from the proposed WCHER route giving access to walkers, cyclists and horse riders. This
disused line carries a lot of history as it was the original route of the Great Northern rail line but
was stopped from going through the Southorpe Gap due to various political reasons in its day.


